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Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 035 of 2021 re Diving survey along 

the quay at Il-Fekruna in Il-Bajja ta' San Pawl 

 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2021. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to unforeseen circumstances the 1-day diving survey along the quay at 

Il-Fekruna in Il-Bajja ta' San Pawl, will now be taking place on any day from the issue of 

this notice up to Sunday 22nd May 2021. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211 

 
 


